
Dr. Leticia Alvarez Gutiérrez worked diligently with her graduate 
students: Abby Barry, Melissa Flores, Lisa Molina, Brijida Pela and 
Patricia Robello to prepare presentations for the 3rd Annual Breaking 
the Pipeline Symposium which took place on March 31 at the University 
of Utah. They presented their research findings from the course Dr. 
Alvarez Gutiérrez taught in fall 2017 titled: Juvenile (IN)Justice & 
Education. The ECS Department is very proud of the research that these 
students completed to share at the symposium.

L to R: Lisa Molina, Bri Pela, Abby Barry, Leticia Alvarez Gutierrez, Patricia Robello
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